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Hi Josh – thank you for this information.   I have forwarded it to Melony Burton, our new CAO. 
Moving forward, please provide any information on the amendment bylaw to Melony.
 
Most appreciated.
 
Amanda Seibert
Corporate Officer
Village of Belcarra
4084 Bedwell Bay Road
Belcarra, BC V3H 4P8
Tel: 604-937-4100 - Fax: 604-939-5034
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From: Josh Joseph <josh.joseph@anmore.com> 
Sent: May 29, 2025 10:04 AM
To: Amanda Seibert <ASeibert@belcarra.ca>
Subject: Update - Referral for Official Community Plan Amendment Bylaw No. 686-2023 - Anmore
South

 

Good Morning,
 
Please find attached a letter from the Village of Anmore regarding updates to the Official
Community Plan (OCP) Amendment Bylaw No. 686-2023 for the Anmore South area.
We invite you to review the details outlined in the letter and the links provided.
 

Updates from the most recent Regular Council Meeting held on May 27th, 2025 can be
found here: https://anmore.com/village-hall/mayor-council/agendas-minutes/
The  Report to Council Dated May 22, 2025 can be found here: https://anmore.com/wp-
content/uploads/2025/05/2025-05-27-RC-Agenda.pdf#page=11
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If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to reach
out.
 
Best regards,
 
Josh Joseph
Village Planner

 
D: 604-200-7182 | T: 604-469-9877 | anmore.com
2697 Sunnyside Road, Anmore, BC, V3H 5G9
 


